New York City, 1 July 1920

Dr. George P. Merrill, Head Curator of Geology, United States National Museum, Washington, D.C.

My dear Dr. Merrill:

I greatly appreciate your courtesy in sending me you pamphlet on

"The Cumberland Falls, Whitley County, Kentucky, Meteorite,"

and congratulate you upon your description of this new terrestrial visitor. I hope to go over this more thoroughly at greater leisure, and will place it with my collection of meteorite literature.

With sincere good wishes, and renewed thanks, I remain

Faithfully yours,

(George F. Kunz)